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Law Enforcement Review Board – January 2024 hearings 
Dec. 22, 2023  

The Law Enforcement Review Board will hear final 
arguments on the following appeal. 
 
The appeal hearings will be conducted online, using Microsoft 
Teams. If you wish to observe a hearing, please contact the board 
office for further information. 
 
Calgary appeal: 
 
Jan. 9, 2024 (9:30 a.m.) 

• Const. Kevin Green is appealing the Calgary Police 
Commission’s decision dated April 4, 2023 that his 
complaint against Chief Const. Mark Neufeld did not meet 
the requirements under Section 46(2) of the Police Act and 
was dismissed without further consideration.  

 
The Law Enforcement Review Board, an independent body 
established under the Police Act in 1973, reviews public 
complaints about police officer conduct and appeals from police 
officers on disciplinary action. 
 

Related information 
Law Enforcement Review Board 
 
Media inquiries 
lerb@gov.ab.ca 
780-422-9376 
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